November 19, 2014

Dear Tri-Valley Community Member:

A Tri-Valley community of businesses, non-profit organizations, and churches is hosting the third annual Thanksgiving Outreach Dinner on Thursday, November 27, 2014.  This meal will be served to families, seniors, military members, veterans, and other community members in need.

The event is intended to prove a no-cost, complimentary traditional Thanksgiving meal of turkey, potatoes, vegetables, salad, rolls, beverages, and dessert.  The meal will be served by volunteers between 12:00 to 4:00 PM in Moran Hall, located at St. Raymond’s Catholic Church on Shannon Avenue in Dublin.

Many in our community continue to experience financial and personal hardships.  Please share information about this event with others.  With your support we can assure that no one in the Tri-Valley will need to go without kindness and a hot meal on Thanksgiving Day.

For additional information about the event and how you may be able to support this effort, please contact Matt Troiano at matt_troiano2001@yahoo.com or 925-875-1745.

Thank you for supporting this event.

Sincerely,



Tim Sbranti
Mayor
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